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Hope International Registration for Back to
School Bash Ends June 30th
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Hope International Registration for Back to School Bash End June 30th.

Monday - Friday from 9 a.m. until 4 p.m.  Registration for Dunklin County,  will be
held each day at Hope International, 1708 St Francis Street in Kennett. 

Registration for Stoddard  County will be held the times at the Lighthouse  Church,
18555 Lighthouse Drive, Dexter, MO.

Parent/Legal Guardian must be the one to register the child.

No registration will be taken over the phone.

Registration is for Kindergarten through Grade 12.

The event will be held on August 5th for Dunklin County and August 11th for
Stoddard County.  Both begin at 10 a.m.

LAST UPDATED ON JUNE 22ND 2022 BY DEE LOFLIN

https://showmetimes.com/Blogpost/vhe1/Hope-International-Registration-for-Back-to-School-Bash-
Ends-June-30th

/blog.php
/blog.php
/var/www/showmetimes.com/root/javascript:blogScrollToTop('body')


Go to post

More from ShowMe Times:

Previous 5Get Next 5

 SUBSCRIBE TO "CHURCH NEWS"

ShowMe Gold Sponsors

https://showmetimes.com/Blogpost/vhe1/Hope-International-Registration-for-Back-to-School-Bash-Ends-June-30th
/blog.php
/blog.php
/blog_rss.php

